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This looks great.   We are fully in support of this.   Let me know if anything else is needed.
Thank you!
 
Bryan McAlister, PE, PLS
City Engineer
City of Nevada City
(530) 265-2496 x126
cell (530) 559-1326
 

From: Richard Poole <Richard.Poole@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 5:09 PM
To: Bryan McAlister <Bryan.McAlister@nevadacityca.gov>
Subject: Proposed Coyote St Truck Restriction Signs
 
Hello Brian,
 
I’ll see if I can catch you on the phone tomorrow to discuss this.
 
I wanted to send you plans first to make it easier to follow what I’m talking about.
 
In brief, because Coyote St. is so narrow and winding, we would like to install signs restricting truck
access to improve safety.
 
Some of the areas we are proposing signs are within the City limits and within Caltrans ROW.
 
Thank you!
 

Richard Poole | Assistant Engineer
Department of Public Works
950 Maidu Avenue, Suite 170 (PO BOX 599002)
Nevada City, CA 95959-7902
Office: (530) 265-7104   Mobile: (530) 913-1028
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